
messages offered in what she calls “quiet voices” in
historical fiction of young adult literature. She empha-
sizes several books that provide thought-provoking
tales of discrimination that young adults could benefit
from hearing. Accompanying the article is an inter-
view Tuccillo conducted with Laura Malone Elliott,
author of Flying South. Tuccillo sees Elliott’s protago-
nist Alice as one of those quiet voices that speaks out
regarding segregation in her community.

Jeff Kaplan shares the results of his study, which
provides a look at dissertations over the past five years
that have attempted to shed some light on adolescent
literature. Chris Crutcher’s coaches are the topic of
Caren J. Town’s article, while Carmen L. Medina
examines Latino/a literature as critical fiction. Cindy
Lou Daniels focuses on literary theory and young
adult literature, which she deems “The Open Frontier
in Critical Studies.” Whirligig by Paul Fleischman and

Stargirl by Jerry Spinelli are the focus of Steve
Redford’s “Transcending the Group, Discovering Both
Self and Public Spirit,” in which he discusses how he
uses young adult literature in a Japanese university to
compare and contrast cultures.

Not to be overlooked are The ALAN Review’s
regular features, including M. Jerry Weiss’s Publishers’
Connection, The Research Connection with William
Broz, and more than 30 reviews of the latest in young
adult literature with Clip and File.

The Fall Workshop may have come and gone for
another year, but much conversation still lingers
regarding young adult literature and the community
that continues to care enough to see that engaging
books reach the eyes that need them most—the young
adolescent. Enjoy a little eavesdropping into those
conversations with this issue.
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Call for Manuscripts
 

2006 Spring/ Summer theme: In the Midst of Conflict 
This theme is intended to solicit articles dealing with young adult literature with conflict of any 
nature at its center, the use of young adult literature as a means for helping young people deal 
with conflict or any related topic. The theme is meant to be open to interpretation, but might, 
for example, deal with young adult literature depicting war, family conflict, or the resolution of 
neighborhood violence. General submissions are also welcome. February 15 submission 
deadline. 

2006 Fall theme: The Many Ways to be Human 
This theme is intended to solicit articles about young adult literature and its use in dealing 
with the great diversity of human beings across the face of our planet. This theme is meant to 
be open to interpretation and support a broad range of subtopics, but some possibilities 
include examination and discussion of issues of cultural heritage, gender identity, race, class 
and sexual orientation as the play out in young adult literature. We welcome and encourage 
other creative interpretations of this theme. May 15 submission deadline. 

2007 Winter theme: Young Adult Literature: Key to Open Minds 
The theme for our 2007 winter issue will reflect the theme of the 2005 ALAN Workshop: 
“Young Adult Literature: Key to Open Minds.” This theme is meant to be open to interpretation 
and support a broad range of subtopics; in addition, articles about any of the authors sched­
uled to appear at the 2006 ALAN Workshop in Pittsburgh, as well as general articles on any 
topic dealing with young adult literature and its use, are welcome. October 15 submission 
deadline. 
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